
‘TE HA O NGA RANGATAHI’ 
“The Breath of Life of our Youth” 

                                                                           

‘Parent Peer Support Group’ 

“Do you want to be able to understand your children/rangatahi better?” 

“Do you want to talk with other parents about what is going on in your 

family/whānau?” 

“Do you want to be able to understand and talk with your children/rangatahi 

about ‘what’s going on’?” 

“Do you want to talk with other parents who have or are going through the 

same things as you with your rangatahi and whānau?” 

“Do you want to find solutions to all these things and more in a safe and 

confidential environment?” 

 

If you have answered yes to any or all these questions then you need to come 

along and be a part of this group. 

The first meeting will be: 

Thursday 02 November ’17 from 6.00pm -8.00pm 

Redwoodtown Community Centre, Cnr Weld and Cleghorn st. Redwoodtown, 

next to Oliver Park. 

Light refreshments will be supplied.    Everyone is welcome.                                                                                           

For any enquires contact: 

Stephen Trent 

Te Ha O Ngā Rangatahi Coordinator                                             

Email: Stephen.trent@thonr.org 

Tel: (03) 570 571 

Cell: 027 246 5915 
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